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May 8, 2018 
 
Dear John Jay High School Class of 2018 Students and Families: 
 
It is almost time for graduation!  Please read this note carefully since it details important 
information.  
 

 Our commencement ceremonies will be held at Caramoor on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at 
6:00 p.m. 
 

 Every family is entitled to four (4) tickets: 
All attendees must hold a ticket – no one will be admitted without a ticket.   
 

 If you need fewer than four tickets or more than four tickets please call Debbie Fried at 
763-7220, beginning Tuesday, May 29 so extra tickets can be given to families who could 
use them or put your name on a list to receive extra tickets.  No requests prior to May 29th 
will be honored. 

 

 If you request extra tickets, we’ll need your name and the name of the graduate with 
whom you are connected along with the number of tickets you would like to receive. 

 
We’ll try to accommodate everyone- but no guarantees can be made to provide the additional 
tickets.  
 
Tickets will be sent home, with seniors in early June.  A note will be posted on our website advising 
that somewhere, in a backpack or back pocket, are your four tickets to commencement 
ceremonies! 
 
We anticipate a wonderful ceremony at Caramoor’s Venetian Theatre.  Any questions or concerns, 
feel free to call Mrs. Fried at 763-7220. 
                                        
We look forward to seeing you there.  If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely,       
 
Steven T. Siciliano, Ed.D 
 


